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Due to a heating system replacement, the main/front entrance of Markham Campus will be

closed on Monday, Feb. 27 to Friday, March 3 from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. daily.

 

During this time, students and employees can enter and exit the campus by using the

Stairway C entrance on the left side of the building.
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